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Additional candidate files for USD 415 board
(KNZA)--An additional candidate has filed for one of three positions up for
election in November on the Hiawatha USD 415 Board of Education.

According to the Brown County Clerk's Office, Jacquelyn Kerl filed Tuesday for
position 5.

Kerl joins incumbent Andrea Groth in seeking the position. Groth was appointed
to the position last year following the resignation of Dr. Pete Rosa.

Also up for election are the positions currently held by Keith Erdley and John
Wright.

Candidates have until noon, June 1 to file at the Brown County Clerk's Office.

The general election will be held November 2. A primary election will be held
August 3 if more than three candidates file for a position.



